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Stanislaus County Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
Delta-Mendota Subbasin Non-District Landowner Workshop 

Monday April 22, 2024, 9-10:30 a.m.  

 

Harvest Hall-Stanislaus County Agricultural Center 3800 Cornucopia Way, Modesto 

Zoom Access:  https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwvc-qspz4vGdFxeZUMJfV_lTJtGA_pKkch 

 

Background:  Stanislaus County, as a member of the Northern Delta-Mendota Region 
Management Committee of the Delta-Mendota Groundwater Subbasin, is hosting a 
landowner workshop tailored for northern Delta-Mendota Subbasin property owners who 
depend on groundwater for a majority, if not all, of their water supply needs for agriculture 
and business.  This workshop will focus on the development and implementation of a 
revised single Groundwater Sustainability Plan for the Subbasin, governance in the non-
district management areas of the northern region of the Subbasin, current groundwater 
conditions, projects, management actions and opportunities to promote groundwater 
sustainability.   
 
Workshop Agenda:  

 
 Item Speaker(s) 
1. Welcome and Introduction  Christy McKinnon 
2. Governance of Non-District Lands and County Role 

in the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
Christy McKinnon 

3. Groundwater Sustainability Plan Updates Anona Dutton, EKI 
4. Water Year 2023 Annual Report Leslie Dumas, Woodard 

&Curran 
5. Opportunities for On-Farm Recharge:  Successes, 

Challenges, and Resources 
Rogell Rogers, Sustainable 
Conservation 

6. Closing thoughts/Questions/Survey Reminder Christy McKinnon 
7. Adjourn  

 

For questions about this workshop, please contact Rebecca Padilla at (209) 525-6794, or 
rpadilla@envres.org 
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